Exeter Parents and Friends are Holding a

Father's Day Stall Friday 31 August

Each child will get the opportunity to come and purchase a gift for their Dad, Grandad, Poppy or Carer. We are lucky enough to have another Mum step up to create wonderful handmade items that are packaged with style. Gifts will range from 50c to \$10, so there is something for everybody.

If you wish your child to make a purchase then please send them along with some money. We look forward to celebrating the hard work of our dedicated parents who have worked really hard to create our first Father's Day stall.

If you have any donations of good as new or new unwanted gifts that would be suitable for the stall please leave them at the School Office. You might have car care products, books, gardening, tools, plants, pens, lollies etc. are always popular.

We are also always happy to hear of anyone who wants to help man the stall and serve the kids on the day – it's a busy day and we love the help!

Many thanks for your support, please email: exeterprimaryparents.friends@gmail.com with any queries.

Thanks Yvette, Amanda, Cindy and the P&F